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rtMr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 1 .C JUN O 8 *cg , ;
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Dear Mr. Youngblood:

We have reviewed the Lraf t Environmental Statement related to the operation
of Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station, and feel that the statement
adequately reflects the impacts the project will have on the soil, water

- and plant resources. The planned and applied erosion control measures
should tend to keep soil erosion and sediment at a minimum.

We appreciate the opportunity of reviewing this statement.

Sincerely
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GEORGE C. MARKS
State Conservationist

|
,

,

{
' u

N
go0

S * |8106
000 }$3

The So4 Consenanoa Service SCS- AS-1
s an ageacy of te '0-75

Decareent of Agncaiture

. , .


